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Bengal and Shramik Sangathana in Maharashtra, this work
examines Indian women's political activism.
Investigating institutional changes at the state level
and protest at the village level, Amrita Basu traces the
paths of two kinds of political activism among these
women. With insights gleaned from extensive interviews
with activists, government officials, and ordinary men
and women, she finds that militancy has been fueled by
pronounced sexual class cleavages combined with
potentially rancorous ethnic division.
Parents and Teachers Carol Vincent 1996 This work
examines the factors that shape and influence homeschool relations. At its heart is an analysis of parentteacher relationships in an inner city borough, drawn
from case studies of five primary schools and a parents'
centre. Interviews with parents are revealing windows
into parents' views on a range of issues, including
curriculum, discipline and parents' relationships with
their children's teachers.; The author also considers
teachers' perspectives on these matters, and explores
the influence of social class, ethnicity and gender on
parent-teacher interactions. While presenting these
issues within a consideration of broader themes such as
citizenship, community, power and participation, the
book discusses the reasons why initiatives designed to
improve home- school relations appear to result in such
limited change.
Sociology Michael Haralambos 1985
Reworking Race Moon-Kie Jung 2006 25 Documents and
Speeches Every American Should Own.
Evidence-based Medicine Sharon E. Straus 2005
Abortion in Maharashtra Shelley Saha 2004
Women's Education and Fertility Behaviour United
Nations. Department of Economic and Social Information
and Policy Analysis 1993
The Ethnic Encounter in the Secondary School Brian
Milton Bullivant 1987
Indigenous Data Sovereignty and Policy Maggie Walter
2020-10-29 This book examines how Indigenous Peoples
around the world are demanding greater data sovereignty,
and challenging the ways in which governments have
historically used Indigenous data to develop policies
and programs. In the digital age, governments are
increasingly dependent on data and data analytics to
inform their policies and decision-making. However,
Indigenous Peoples have often been the unwilling targets
of policy interventions and have had little say over the
collection, use and application of data about them,
their lands and cultures. At the heart of Indigenous
Peoples’ demands for change are the enduring aspirations
of self-determination over their institutions,
resources, knowledge and information systems. With
contributors from Australia, Aotearoa New Zealand, North
and South America and Europe, this book offers a rich
account of the potential for Indigenous data sovereignty
to support human flourishing and to protect against the
ever-growing threats of data-related risks and harms.
Principles of Criminology Edwin H. Sutherland 1992-01-01
This classic has been the most authoritative text in the
field since 1924. The thoroughly revised Eleventh
Edition continues to provide a sound, sophisticated,
sociological treatment of the principal issues in
criminology.
The Ghetto Louis Wirth 1998 The Ghetto traces back to
the medieval era the Jewish immigrant colonies that have
virtually disappeared from our modern cities--to be
replaced by other ghettoes. Analytical as well as
historical, Wirth's book lays bare the rich inner life
hidden behind the drab exterior of the ghetto. The book

Poor in Urban India Lancy Lobo 2001 "The book deals with
the modes, means and mechanisms through which the poor
in urban India cope with their lives. By providing a
portrayal of the lives of slum-dwellers, through an
exhaustive database on the slums of Surat and an
intensive analysis of one of its slum localities, it
captures the socio-economic world of the urban poor in
India. The book will interest anthropologists,
sociologists, human geographers and city planners."
UGC NET Physical Education Arihant Experts 2019-11-29
University Grants Commission National Eligibility Test
(UGC NET) is a national level test which is held twice
in a year by Central Board of Secondary Education (CBSE)
on behalf of UGC. This test is for Junior Research
fellowship (JRF) and Assistant Professor or for both in
Indian Colleges & Universities. UGC NET Examination
consists of 2 papers: Paper -1 is compulsory for all
students and Paper -2 is related to candidates' Post
Graduation Subject. NTA UGC NET/ JRF/ SET- PHYSICAL
EDUCATION paper 2 book is designed according to the
latest pattern and syllabus of the UGC NET applicable
from June 2019 Examination. It covers all the aspects
and concepts of Physical Education in detail that are
mention in the book, completely covers whole syllabus in
chapter wise manner which are divided into 33 Chapters,
with more than 3500 multiple choice questions for
thorough practice, also includes previous years'
questions, 3 model papers as per the examination pattern
and solved paper (July) 2018. All these features will
make it a ladder of success in the preparation and will
open great future possibilities for the aspirants. TABLE
OF CONTENTS Solved Paper (July) 2018, Physical
Education: Development and Growth and Teaching Aptitude,
Recreation and Wellness, Social Aspects and Competitions
of Sports, Exercise Physiology and Cardiorespiratory
Adaptions, The Muscles, The Biochemical Aspects of
Exercise and Recovery Process, Aging, Physiology Aspects
and Massage, Women in sports, Kinesiology, Biomechanics
and Motion, Mechanical Analysis of Movements, The
Posture, The Sports Psychology and Motivation,
Personality and Group Dynamics and Leadership in Sports,
Cognitive Process and Training, Teaching Physical
Education in India, Physical Education in Educational
Institutions, Physical Education Curriculum Development,
Health and Health Programmes, Nutrition and Nutritional
Deficiencies, Health Problems and Remedies, First Aid,
Sports training and Components of Fitness, Techniques
and Planning in Sports, Methods of Research, Tools and
Publication of Research Statistical Aspects of Research,
Test Measurements and Evaluation, Body Composition,
Measurement and Evaluation, Psychological and
Physiological Testing, Management of Physical Education
Activities, Personnel Managements, Public Relation and
Event Management, Financial Management of Physical
Education Activities, Model Papers (1-3).
Assistant Statistician Jack Rudman 1994-06 The Assistant
Statistician Passbook(R) prepares you for your test by
allowing you to take practice exams in the subjects you
need to study. It provides hundreds of questions and
answers in the areas that will likely be covered on your
upcoming exam, including but not limited to: basic
statistics including data collection; arithmetic
computation and reasoning; understanding and
interpreting tabular material; understanding and
interpreting written material; preparing written
material; and more
Two Faces of Protest Amrita Basu 1992-01-01 Drawing on
case studies of the Communist Party of India in West
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describes the significant physical, social, and psychic
influences of ghetto life upon the Jews. Wirth
demonstrates that the economic life of the modern Jew
still reflects the impress of the social isolation of
ghetto life; at first self-imposed, later formalized,
and finally imposed by others through a variety of
extralegal mechanisms.
India's Industrial Cities Nigel Crook 1993 The author
draws upon census material from 1891 to 1991, including
the extraordinarily detailed data from the 1961 census
and the little used industrial labour surveys of the
1950s. These are supplemented with his own survey work
undertaken in Pune, Durgapur, and Bombay. This book will
be of interest to economists, demographers, geographers,
economic historians, and those concerned with urban
management in developing countries.
Mary Lyon and the Mount Holyoke Missionaries Amanda
Porterfield 1997 American women played in important part
in Protestant foreign missionary work from its early
days at the beginning of the nineteenth century. This
work allowed them to disseminate the Prostestant
religious principles in which they believed, and by
enabling them to acquire professional competence as
teachers, to break into public life and create new
opportunities for themselves and other women. No
institution was more closely associated with women
missionaries than Mount Holyoke College. In this book,
Amanda Porterfield examines Mount Holyoke founder Mary
Lyon and the missionary women she trained. Her students
assembled in a number of particular mission fields, most
importantly Persia, India, Ceylon, Hawaii, and Africa.
Porterfield focuses on three sites where documentation
about their activities is especially rich-- northwest
Persia, Maharashtra in western India, and Natal in
southeast Africa. All three of these sites figured
importantly in antebellum missionary strategy;
missionaries envisioned their converts launching the
conquest of Islam from Persia, overturning "Satan's
seat" in India, and drawing the African descendants of
Ham into the fold of Christendom. Porterfield shows that
although their primary goal of converting large numbers
of women to Protestant Christianity remained elusive,
antebellum missionary women promoted female literacy
everywhere they went, along with belief in the
superiority and scientific validity of Protestant
orthodoxy, the necessity of monogamy and the importance
of marital affection, and concern for the well-being of
children and women. In this way, the missionary women
contributed to cultural change in many parts of the
world, and to the development of new cultures that
combined missionary concepts with traditional ideals.
Television and Social Change in Rural India Kirk Johnson
2000-03-14 This text examines the role played by
television in the social environment of village life in
India. The author delves into the lives of villagers and
looks at the impact of television on their aspirations,
values, ideas, relationships and traditions.
10 Last Years Solved Papers (HSC) - Science Gurukul
Books 2019-08-23
Know Your State West Bengal Goutam Chakraborty
2020-12-07 An editorial team of highly skilled
professionals at Arihant, works hand in glove to ensure
that the students receive the best and accurate content
through our books. From inception till the book comes
out from print, the whole team comprising of authors,
editors, proofreaders and various other involved in
shaping the book put in their best efforts, knowledge
and experience to produce the rigorous content the
students receive. Keeping in mind the specific
requirements of the students and various examinations,
the carefully designed exam oriented and exam ready
content comes out only after intensive research and
analysis. The experts have adopted whole new style of
presenting the content which is easily understandable,
leaving behind the old traditional methods which once
used to be the most effective. They have been developing
the latest content & updates as per the needs and
requirements of the students making our books a hallmark
for quality and reliability for the past 15 years.
Informal Labor, Formal Politics, and Dignified
Discontent in India Rina Agarwala 2013-04-08 Since the
1980s, the world's governments have decreased state
welfare and thus increased the number of unprotected
'informal' or 'precarious' workers. As a result, more
and more workers do not receive secure wages or benefits
from either employers or the state. This book offers a
fresh and provocative look into the alternative social
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movements informal workers in India are launching. It
also offers a unique analysis of the conditions under
which these movements succeed or fail. Drawing from 300
interviews with informal workers, government officials
and union leaders, Rina Agarwala argues that Indian
informal workers are using their power as voters to
demand welfare benefits from the state, rather than
demanding traditional work benefits from employers. In
addition, they are organizing at the neighborhood level,
rather than the shop floor, and appealing to
'citizenship', rather than labor rights.
Women Behind Bars Neera Kuckreja Sohoni 1989 On female
criminality in India.
Agricultural and Rural Reconstruction Jayant Patil 1996
Chiefly covers Maharashtra, India, as a case study.
Innovations in Concrete David Bennett 2002 A summary on
developments in construction, design and the innovation
in concrete technology. It describes a number of
building studies where speed of construction, cost
savings and early completion were a priority, and it
highlights the outcome of some pioneering research on
concrete technology.
Knowledge-building Karl Maton 2015-10-08 Education and
knowledge have never been more important to society, yet
research is segmented by approach, methodology or topic.
Legitimation Code Theory or ‘LCT’ extends and integrates
insights from Pierre Bourdieu and Basil Bernstein to
offer a framework for research and practice that
overcomes segmentalism. This book shows how LCT can be
used to build knowledge about education and society.
Comprising original papers by an international and
multidisciplinary group of scholars, Knowledge-building
offers the first primer in this fast-growing approach.
Through case studies of major research projects, Part I
provides practical insights into how LCT can be used to
build knowledge by: - enabling dialogue between theory
and data in qualitative research - bringing together
quantitative and qualitative methodologies in mixedmethods research - relating theory and practice in
praxis - conducting interdisciplinary studies with
systemic functional linguistics Part II offers a series
of studies of pressing issues facing knowledge-building
in education and beyond, encompassing: - diverse subject
areas, including physics, English, cultural studies,
music, and design - educational sites: schooling,
vocational education, and higher education - practices
of research, curriculum, pedagogy and assessment - both
education and informal learning contexts, such as
museums and masonic lodges Carefully sequenced and
interrelated, these chapters form a coherent collection
that gives a unique insight into one of the most
thought-provoking and innovative ways of building
knowledge about knowledge-building in education and
society to have emerged this century. This book is
essential reading for all serious students and scholars
of education, sociology and linguistics.
The World Bank Participation Sourcebook 1996 Presents
case studies resulting from participation in the World
Bank by developing countries such as Chad, Brazil, and
Nigeria
Sex-Selective Abortion in India Tulsi Patel 2007 This
volume raises the emotive issue of millions of girls in
India who fail to appear on the social scene, not
figuratively, but in real demographic terms. The
contributors to this volume, all distinguished
demographers and/or social scientists, describe the
political economy of sentiments and sexual mores that
lead parents to kill unborn daughters. In doing so, they
ably unravel the values, principles, and practices
behind the depleting child sex ratio in India.
Culture and Public Action Vijayendra Rao 2004 Led by
Amartya Sen, Mary Douglas, and Arjun Appadurai, the
distinguished anthropologists and economists in this
book forcefully argue that culture is central to
development, and present a framework for incorporating
culture into development discourse. For further
information on the book and related essays, please visit
www.cultureandpublicaction.org.
The Sociology of Unemployment Tom Boland 2016 The
sociology of unemployment is an analysis of the
experience and governance of unemployment. By
considering unemployment as more than just the absence
of work, this book explores unemployment as a
distinctive experience created by the welfare state.
Knowledge and Society T. K. Oommen 2007 Articles chiefly
with reference to India.
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History, Political Science & General Test (Set of 5
Books)(Entrance Exam Preparation Book 2022) Oswaal
Editorial Board 2022-05-21 Oswaal NTA CUET (UG) Sample
Paper English, Geography, History, Political Science &
General Test | Entrance Exam Preparation Book 2022
includes 10 Sample Papers in each subject (5 solved & 5
Self-Assessment Papers ) The NTA CUET (UG) Sample Paper
English, Geography, History, Political Science & General
Test | Entrance Exam Preparation Book 2022 Strictly as
per the latest Syllabus and pattern of NTA CUET (UG) 2022 based on MCQs The NTA CUET (UG) Sample Paper
English, Geography, History, Political Science & General
Test | Entrance Exam Preparation Book 2022 includes OnTips Notes for Quick Revision Mind Maps for better
learning The NTA CUET Book 2022 comprises Tips to crack
the CUET Exam in the first attempt
Making Policy for Schools Bob Bessant 1980
The Politics of Safety and Health Graham K. Wilson 1985
In thousands of factories around the U.S., Britain, and
every other industrial nation, workers suffer from
occupationally-caused illness and accidents that could
easily have been prevented. This book is about the
politics behind industrial health and safety decisionmaking in the U.S. and Britain, where human health and
safety considerations often take a back seat to overall
social and economic goals. Wilson contends that it is
political actors-Presidents and Parliament, Congress and
the Court-who set the general framework for the
decisions made within health and safety bureaucracies,
and that American governmental and interest groups are
less equipped for the peaceful resolution of disputes
over economic and industrial issues than Britain's
highly corporatist form of policy-making.
Caste and Race in India Govind Sadashiv Ghurye 1969 Over
The Years This Book Has Remained A Basic Work For
Students Of India Sociology And Anthropology And Has
Been Acknowledged As A Bona-Fide Classic.
Buddhists in India Today Detlef Kantowsky 2003 Detlef
Kantowsky'S Buddhisten In Indien Heute (1999) Brought To
A German Audience New Material, Including Many
Photographs And Documents. On Six Facets Of Buddhists'
Life In India Today. This English Translation By HansGeorg Tuerstig Will Bring Kantowsky;S Innovative Study
To An Even Wider Audience.
U.S. Health in International Perspective National
Research Council 2013-04-12 The United States is among
the wealthiest nations in the world, but it is far from
the healthiest. Although life expectancy and survival
rates in the United States have improved dramatically
over the past century, Americans live shorter lives and
experience more injuries and illnesses than people in
other high-income countries. The U.S. health
disadvantage cannot be attributed solely to the adverse
health status of racial or ethnic minorities or poor
people: even highly advantaged Americans are in worse
health than their counterparts in other, "peer"
countries. In light of the new and growing evidence
about the U.S. health disadvantage, the National
Institutes of Health asked the National Research Council
(NRC) and the Institute of Medicine (IOM) to convene a
panel of experts to study the issue. The Panel on
Understanding Cross-National Health Differences Among
High-Income Countries examined whether the U.S. health
disadvantage exists across the life span, considered
potential explanations, and assessed the larger
implications of the findings. U.S. Health in
International Perspective presents detailed evidence on
the issue, explores the possible explanations for the
shorter and less healthy lives of Americans than those
of people in comparable countries, and recommends
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actions by both government and nongovernment agencies
and organizations to address the U.S. health
disadvantage.
Last Years Solved Papers (SSC Semi-English Medium):
Maharashtra Board Class 10 for 2022 Examination Oswal Gurukul 2021-09-20
Oswaal NTA CUET (UG) 10 Sample Question Papers,
Geography (Entrance Exam Preparation Book 2022) Oswaal
Editorial Board 2022-04-23 • 10 Sample Papers in each
subject • Strictly as per the latest Syllabus and
pattern of NTA CUET (UG) - 2022 based on MCQs • Latest
2021 solved Paper (In only 6 Subjects- Mathematics/
Physics/ Chemistry/ Biology/General Awareness & Logical
Reasoning) • On-Tips Notes for Quick Revision • Mind
Maps for better learning • Tips to crack the CUET Exam
in the first attempt
10 Years Solved Papers for Humanities ISC Class 12 (2022
Exam) - Comprehensive Handbook of 11 Subjects - Yearwise
Board Solutions Gurukul 2021-06-15
Poor Economics Abhijit Banerjee 2012-03-27 The winners
of the Nobel Prize in Economics upend the most common
assumptions about how economics works in this gripping
and disruptive portrait of how poor people actually
live. Why do the poor borrow to save? Why do they miss
out on free life-saving immunizations, but pay for
unnecessary drugs? In Poor Economics, Abhijit V.
Banerjee and Esther Duflo, two award-winning MIT
professors, answer these questions based on years of
field research from around the world. Called "marvelous,
rewarding" by the Wall Street Journal, the book offers a
radical rethinking of the economics of poverty and an
intimate view of life on 99 cents a day. Poor Economics
shows that creating a world without poverty begins with
understanding the daily decisions facing the poor.
Banker To The Poor Muhammad Yunus 2007-03-31 Muhammad
Yunus is that rare thing: a bona fide visionary. His
dream is the total eradication of poverty from the
world. In 1983, against the advice of banking and
government officials, Yunus established Grameen, a bank
devoted to providing the poorest of Bangladesh with
minuscule loans. Grameen Bank, based on the belief that
credit is a basic human right, not the privilege of a
fortunate few, now provides over 2.5 billion dollars of
micro-loans to more than two million families in rural
Bangladesh. Ninety-four percent of Yunus's clients are
women, and repayment rates are near 100 percent. Around
the world, micro-lending programs inspired by Grameen
are blossoming, with more than three hundred programs
established in the United States alone. Banker to the
Poor is Muhammad Yunus's memoir of how he decided to
change his life in order to help the world's poor. In it
he traces the intellectual and spiritual journey that
led him to fundamentally rethink the economic
relationship between rich and poor, and the challenges
he and his colleagues faced in founding Grameen. He also
provides wise, hopeful guidance for anyone who would
like to join him in "putting homelessness and
destitution in a museum so that one day our children
will visit it and ask how we could have allowed such a
terrible thing to go on for so long." The definitive
history of micro-credit direct from the man that
conceived of it, Banker to the Poor is necessary and
inspirational reading for anyone interested in
economics, public policy, philanthropy, social history,
and business. Muhammad Yunus was born in Bangladesh and
earned his Ph.D. in economics in the United States at
Vanderbilt University, where he was deeply influenced by
the civil rights movement. He still lives in Bangladesh,
and travels widely around the world on behalf of Grameen
Bank and the concept of micro-credit.
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